Leading up to and following the 2022
election, it became clear existing county
leadership was not aligned with protecting
the constitutional rights and freedoms of
The People, and continuation—even for a
short time, would jeopardize the freedoms
of The People long-term.

Post-election, two candidates vetted by

Ottawa Impact joined the other commissioners
on the board in advocating to keep the status
quo and administration responsible for it, for a
period of time or possibly permanently. They
advocated to keep pieces of the system in place
which were responsible for masking children,
shutting down schools, protecting the divisive
DE&I Department, etc.

Conservative leaders must
take the default position

of protecting freedom and
Constitutional rights, not
flawed or harmful systems.

“There are no easy answers, but there are
simple answers. We must have the courage
to do what we know is morally right.”

— President Ronald Reagan,
“Time for Choosing” speech, 1964



